
Foreign Minister Mrkic sends congratulatory message to his Austrian counterpart
Wednesday, 18 December 2013.

Minister of Foreign Affairs of the Republic of Serbia Ivan Mrkic congratulated Sebastian Kurz on
his appointment as Austrian Federal Minister for Integration, European and International Affairs
and wished him good luck and success in the discharge of these responsible duties.
  
Minister Mrkic expressed his belief that the traditionally good and all-round cooperation between
the two countries would continue to be deepened and promoted, extending at the same time
gratitude for the assistance that the Republic of Austria was providing to Serbia in its European
integration process.
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